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By email 
 
John Pentland MSP 
Convenor 
Public Petitions Committee 
Scottish Parliament 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 
 
 
Dear John 
 
Please find attached a copy of a letter from Stewart Regan, Scottish Football Association 
(SFA) and Neil Doncaster, Scottish Professional Football League (SPFL).  As you can see I 
met with Stewart and Neil on 28th July where they agreed to respond to the report 
'Improving youth football in Scotland', by 24th August. 
 
I will be considering the contents of the letter and responding to it after my return from 
annual leave which is 21st September.  In the meantime, I thought you would want sight of 
the letter to assist your consideration of the youth football petition. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Tam Baillie 
Scotland’s Commissioner for Children and Young People 


















